
     

 
 

 

April 7, 2020 

 

NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION AND THE PUBLIC 

This is an update to the Territorial Court Notices dated March 17 and 24, 2020. 
 
The Territorial Court will be operating with reduced court staff.  The offices of the clerk and the 
sheriff shall continue to provide critical services to the public from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on 
each day except Saturday, Sunday and holidays.  
 
As a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, the public door to the Court Registry is now locked.  
Access to the Court Registry is now limited to one person at a time.  This practice has been 
implemented for the safety of the staff and the public. 
 
We ask you to contact 867-667-5441 (or 1-800-661-0408 ext. 5441 from the communities) to 
make an appointment to attend at the registry.  Please wait outside the registry when awaiting 
your appointment, while following the advice of the Chief Medical Officer regarding physical 
distancing.  A member of the staff will let you into the Court Registry at the time of your 
appointment.   
 
This Notice does not change the matters that are being heard by the Court.  Please refer to our 
Notices of March 17 and 24, 2020 for the processes relating to all other court matters. 
 
Please continue to monitor the territorial court website, www.yukoncourts.ca, for 
updates or follow us on twitter at @YukonCourts. 

 

 

________________________________ 
CHISHOLM, P. 
CHIEF JUDGE OF THE 
TERRITORIAL COURT OF YUKON 
  


